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From: LDunlay 

Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 2:09 PM

To: Rules Coordinator; Wayne Christian; Jim Wright; Christi Craddick

Subject: Exemptions for Gas Facilities

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Railroad Commission of Texas. Do NOT click links or open 

attachments from unknown sources without first confirming the message is legitimate. If you believe this to be a 

malicious and/or phishing email, please contact the ITS Help Desk at 512-463-7229. Do not respond to or forward the 

email, click on any links or open any attachments without guidance from the Help Desk  

Dear Texas Railroad Commissioners, 

 

I would like to register my strong opposition to the proposed rule for exempting gas facilities from 

winterization requirements for drilling, pipeline, or gas collection sites in exchange for a $150 fee. Since it is 

your responsibility to oversee the winterization of gas facilities to avoid catastrophic power loss such as we 

experienced last February, I find this proposed loophole extremely disturbing.   

 

The health and safety of the citizens of Texas should be your priority - not the natural gas companies that you 

are elected to regulate.  While this exemption  may currently be "within the letter of the law," it is not in the 

best interests of Texas citizens and should not be adopted. 

 

Sincerely, 

Lissa Dunlay 

Dallas 

 

 


























